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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Matt Herrick [mherrick@broadbentinc.com]
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 10:36 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: paul.supple@bp.com; 'Tom Venus'; 'Rob Miller'
Subject: Clarification Reduction Monitoring/Sampling - Various ARC sites

Importance: High

Paresh, 
 
This email serves to clarify recent correspondence from Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) 
regarding reductions in ground-water monitoring and sampling prompted by the State Water Resources Control 
Board (SWRCB) Resolution 2009-0042.  The June 26, 2009 Atlantic Richfield Company (ARC) letter 
recommended reduced monitoring and sampling schedules for the sites listed below.  The July 9, 2009 ACEH 
letter approved these recommendations and requested that reports be submitted either five days or 30 days 
following close of the reporting period depending on whether the site was sampled during the first or second 
half of the reporting period.   
 
In the latter part of July second letters were received from the ACEH regarding reduction in ground-water 
monitoring and sampling in response to SWRCB Resolution 2009-0042.  Certain components of these second 
letters differed from what had already been approved by the ACEH in their July 9, 2009 letter.  An example 
includes the deadline for submittal of reports – the second letter specified reports should be submitted no later 
than 60 days following the sampling event.   
 
Based on our recent conversations, we understand the ACEH’s intent was for the requirements in the original 
July 9, 2009 letter would be the requirements to be followed moving forward.  If the ACEH’s understanding is 
otherwise, we request that further written clarification be provided.  If a response from the ACEH is not 
received regarding this clarification email, we will proceed to work off requirements included in the July 9, 
2009 ACEH letter for the below listed sites.   
 
If you have questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us directly.   
 
Thanks 
     

11132 RO0000014 
4931 
6148 

RO0000076 
RO0000077 

374 RO0000078 
2035 RO0000100 
6002 RO0000163 
2162 RO0000190 
771 RO0000200 

11124 RO0000239 
11104 RO0000281 

601 RO0000309 
6113 RO0000393 

11133 RO0000403 
11109 RO0000426 
6041 RO0000452 

11102 RO0000456 
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11107 RO0000489 
2111 RO0000494 
2169 RO000072 

11120 RO0002431 
4977 RO0002436 
2107 RO0002526 
276 RO0002565 
498 RO0002873 
472 RO0002982 

 
Matt Herrick, PG, CHG, CEM 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
(775) 322-7969 
 


